
ROAD CLOSURE: MON 26 AUG – WED 04 SEP 
  
 

Olympia Way will be closed during the build-up, open and breakdown of The 
Jewellery Show 2024. 
 

EXHIBITOR & CONTRACTOR ACCESS 
 

If you are booked into our logistic areas through Voyage Control, please 
ensure you access from the Hammersmith Road/Blythe Road junction 
direction where you will be directed from G Gate. There will be no access for 
event contractor or exhibitor vehicles from Olympia Way.  
 

CAR PARK ACCESS 
 

To access the car park, please follow the normal route via Blythe Road. 


